CN Committee Meeting held after AGM on Saturday 7th March 2020 Issued as a supplement to the CN AGM Minutes for most recipients.

The minutes of the Committee Meeting held on 18th January were approved.

Ripon Spa — Dave Widdison has emailed to offer his clubs thanks for inviting them to participate in the GC Northern League in 2019. They thoroughly enjoyed taking part. (They also made an offer to make a financial contribution towards the league — -an issue I failed to raise at the meeting!—Sec)

Handicappers—The list of Handicappers/Coaches is to be updated. It was suggested (by John Fitz) that it was to be included in the 'newsletter'—although it was never intended for this purpose! Post meeting, Derek Johnson suggested that it is doubtful if we need a list of Handicappers (all clubs must have one). In the case of Coaches they are now all listed on the CA Website. It seems that adding 'my' list to the Website is unnecessary and might even be undesirable. We could discuss the situation with regard to Referees in October—when we may have many more of them!
—-Sec)

Note to John & Nigel

GC Referee Course—In a follow on discussion from the AGM it was confirmed that CN could provide financial assistance for members to attend a CA accredited GC Referee course. Derek is to explore possibilities, including contact with the SCA and to prepare a proposal for review. David suggested that additional benefit to CN might be obtained if it was feasible for additional personnel to attend only the Rules part of the course, *perhaps at a cost to the individuals and/or clubs.*)———— **Derek J**

Eugene Chang (CA Marketing)—Has expressed his wish to encourage younger (under 25) players via a new CA programme. Only one CN member (at TCC) falls into this category. Eugene to be advised. **David**

Communication Strategy—Following on from discussions in January, progress is being made to embody all appropriate data including Newsletter information & entry forms into the Website. Nigel Martin emphasised that he sought and would respond to additional requests. Committee Members and Competition Managers are recommended to register themselves so that they can access more information than is generally available and to post competition results etc.—**ALL**

Next CN Committee Meeting—Sat 31st October 2020.